
    No         :   LTR-1000-205465 
 

    Da          te: 2018/08/05 
 
    Enc          l: No 

 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov 

      Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Determination of the Time for Performing BNNP-1 Turbo Generator Overhaul  

 

Dear Sir, 

As you already know, the turbogenerator overhaul is conducted every seven years 

according to the manufacturer documents. Its previous overhaul was performed in 2015 and 

the next overhaul will be carried out in 2022. According to the schedule, the BNPP-1 will have 

mid-life maintenance and repairs (PPM) in 2022 also, (Bushehr NPP overhaul will be in 2020). 

 Therefore, you are kindly requested to provide turbogenerator overhaul program in a 

way that it can be performed in max 45 days. If this is not possible, please make an inquiry 

from the manufacturer in regard to deferring the Turbogenerator overhaul to next power plant 

overhaul (2024) and inform the BNPP-1 of the results. 

 

 

                                                  Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

  for                  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


